
HB 1170 -- OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF OF THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS

SPONSOR: Franks Jr.

This bill specifies that the office of the Sheriff of the City of
St. Louis is a law enforcement agency and that the sheriff and
sworn deputies of that office are to be considered law enforcement
officers eligible for training and licensure by the Peace Officer
Standards and Training (POST) Commission.

This bill is the same as SB 451 (2017).


